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Wiltshire Friendly Society Meetings 
 

1846 
The Lord Bishop of Salisbury has consented to take the chair at the annual meeting of the Wiltshire Friendly 
Society, which will be holden, by permission of the Worshipful the Mayor, in the Council Chamber, Salisbury, at 12 
o’clock at noon this day.      Devizes & Wiltshire Gazette, Thursday, 16 April 1846 

 


